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The novel coronavirus COVID-19 has created significant and unprecedented challenges globally. At this 
time, Causeway reaffirms its unwavering commitment to clients and employees, and has taken several 
steps to safeguard and promote their needs. 

We place client interests foremost and remain fully operational while we monitor developments related 
to COVID-19. Causeway has implemented its business continuity plan, which covers pandemics, and 
continues to operate under the plan. Causeway’s employees are equipped with the necessary hardware 
and connectivity to work virtually from anywhere securely, and at present we do not expect disruptions 
in our operations or services to clients. Investment personnel continue to perform stock research and 
portfolio management functions in order to position client portfolios for the future. 

Causeway has developed a return to work plan for its Los Angeles office, which includes office 
modifications, health and safety procedures, and guest and visitor protocols.  Causeway is also limiting 
employee travel and offering conference calls or videoconferencing instead.  As part of the return to 
work plan, a portion of Causeway’s employees returned to Causeway’s Los Angeles office on June 8, and 
Causeway anticipates additional employees will return in phases over time. 

As the situation regarding COVID-19 evolves, our commitments above remain steadfast and guide us.  
We wish for you the very best of health during these uncertain times and thank you for your continued 
confidence in Causeway. 


